
 

January 25, 2016 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Mark Hutton, Chairperson 

House Committee on Commerce, Labor and Economic Development 

Statehouse, Room 521-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Hutton: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2512 by House Committee on Commerce, Labor and 

Economic Development 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2512 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2512 would allow an applicant to take the certified public accountant examination up 

to 60 days before the applicant reasonably expects to meet the education requirements.  If the 

Board of Accountancy or the examination service do not receive the final official transcripts and 

any documents verifying completion of the education requirements within 90 days after the 

applicant has taken the first section of the examination, then the applicant's grades for all 

sections of the examination would be voided. 

 

 Enactment of HB 2512 would have no fiscal effect. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

cc: Susan Somers, Board of Accountancy  


